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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Hoodies 

The school hoodies have arrived and will be distributed today. Mot of the cost of these has been 

funded by the school as we know they will get a great deal of enjoyment wearing them.   

 

End of Year Water Fight and BBQ 

On Monday 22nd July, we will be holding the annual Year Six water fight and BBQ on the field.  During 

the afternoon the children will be provided with a BBQ (burger, sausage, crisps and drinks) by the 

PTFA.  They will need to bring suitable clothes to change into (swimming costume, T- shirt and shorts), 

suitable shoes (which will get very wet) a water gun/pistol, a towel and sun cream.  In addition, 

children will need to change into dry clothes to walk home, so don’t forget to pack dry socks and 

underwear if they are not wearing a swimming costume.  

 

End of Year Celebration 

School breaks up for the summer holidays on Tuesday 23rd July and, weather permitting, we would 

like to invite you into school at 2.15pm for a get-together on the school field.  The Y6 children will 

parade around the outside of the building, passing all the other year groups, who will wish them well 

as they leave our school community.  They will arrive at the school field, meet and join you, where Mr 

Lewis-Cole will give a speech and the annual awards will be presented. Additionally, the children will 

be showcasing a selection of songs which they have chosen and been practising in lieu of a school play 

due to the residential trip and swimming lessons taking place at this time. If you are unable to attend, 

your child will still take part under the supervision of their class teacher.  Please bring something to sit 

on (picnic rug or chair). Once the celebration is over, your child can leave with you. When the school 

day finishes (3.20pm), the children who are not with a parent will leave as usual. 
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Additionally, if your child would like to, they can bring an extra school shirt on the last day, which they 

can ask their friends and teachers to sign. Some children like to bring permanent markers (e.g. 

Sharpies) to write on shirts.  

 

As the year draws to a close and your children are preparing to move on to their secondary schools, 

we would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your support this year and wish everyone a 

happy and safe holiday.  

 

Miss K Welsh and Miss L Kelly  
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